
From: Tom Lane <accjc@accjc.org>
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2016 2:03 PM
To: Susan Sperling
Cc: Jannett Jackson
Subject: ACCJC Action Letter on Your Institution

February 5, 2016

Dear President:

Please find attached an action letter from the Accrediting Commission for Community and 
 Junior Colleges, 
Western Association of Schools and Colleges (ACCJC), signed by President Barbara A. Beno, 
 on the action 
taken by the Commission on your institution at its January 2016 meeting.

The attached electronic letter serves as your official letter and will not be followed in hard 
 copy. 

The ACCJC has also provided notification of all the January 6-8, 2016 actions taken on the 
 accredited status 
of institutions by sending the “Commission Actions on Institutions” list to the U.S. 
 Department of Education, 
the relevant state agency, and to programmatic accreditors. [For Commission actions imposing 
 serious sanctions, 
the action letters with attachments are also sent to these organizations.]
The actions list is also being posted on the accjc.org website for access by interested others  
and members 
of the public.
Sincerely,
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
Cc: Dr. Jannett N. Jackson, Chabot-Las Positas Community College District
Attachment
____________________________
Tom Lane
Accrediting Commission for
Community and Junior Colleges
10 Commercial Blvd Ste 204
Novato, CA 94949
Tel:     415-506-0234
Fax:    415-506-0238
E-Mail: accjc@accjc.org
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